
 

                                                        
Are you technically inclined 

and 
want to be of service? 

 

 
The Web Committee Coordinator is looking for a website assistant 
to take care of the usual maintenance part of the Nicotine 
Anonymous World Services Organization's website. 
 
   This service includes... 

● adding new events and their flyers to the Home and Archive pages 
● removing past event listings 
● adding the latest SevenMinutes newsletter 
● posting new and replacing updated literature 
● and any new maintenance items that may be added, e.g. the Archive page is a 

recent addition to the website maintenance 
 

For more details contact Jeanette S. at 
webservant@nicotine-anonymous.org​. 
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